
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
July 24, 2024 
    

 
City Hall Roof & Facade Repair Project 

Construction Advisory 
100’ North of Lakeside Ave. On The Western Willard 

Parking Garage Drive 
(Ward 3) 

 
CLEVELAND –Saturday, July 27, 2024 from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. weather permitting, 
Warren Roofing will begin removing & lifting large portions of the granite facade from 
the roof to the street level by crane. The entire western drive will be closed as well as the 
surface section of the Willard Parking garage.  The lower tiers of the Willard Parking 
Garage will be open. No on-drive parking will be permitted for the duration of the event.  
The project includes reroofing Cleveland City Hall and repairing the granite from the 
bottom of the granite cornice.  The City Hall Roof & Façade Repair Project is expected to 
be completed by the end of September 2025.  This closure is limited to Saturday, July 
27th from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Should there be any questions, please contact the City of Cleveland’s Chief Architect, 
Joe Mestnik at 330-607-3021.  
 
Editor’s Note: Large construction projects invariably present hazards to the public. All 
travelers are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of 
workers is a top priority.  
 
About the City of Cleveland 
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at clevelandohio.gov, Twitter at 
@cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 

From: Office of the Mayor  
Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
Office of the Mayor 
(216) 664.4303 
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